From: Pennie McCoy

Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 10:33 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA for 351 Barrenjoey Road

Categories: DA2020/1756

To whom it may concern,

| wish to express my extreme dissatisfaction with the approval for the DA for
351 Barrenjoey Road ( Grocer ) which | understand is heading to the Planning
Panel on Wednesday 15™ December for potentially final approval.

It is extremely concerning the lack of community consultation by our
representatives, as a local Newport resident | love the vibrant community spirit
we have along with the village feel of the local area. This proposed
development is completely undesirable, which will have a negative and adverse
effect on the streetscape and amenity of Robertson Road for the next century.
There are many other alternative development proposals that could be put
forward that will support the growth of the Newport business community whilst
maintaining the "vibe" of the area.

Specific frustrations of mine are with the garage entrance on Robertson

Road, the unattractive design and lack of community consultation by our
representatives.

Please consider the feedback from me and many like minded newport locals

Kind regards,
Pennie McCoy



